
CENTENNIAL
»r«;nnjjfP “Jutn i>rRtr>oukCE moQ\,aiQx tic

July 13, 2018

State of New Mexico 
Oil Conservation Division 
Attn: Mr. Paul Kautz (District 1) 
1625 N. French Drive 
Hobbs, NM 88240

Re: Exception for Tubingless Completion

Dear Mr. Kautz,

Centennial Resource Production would like to request an exception for tubingless completion 
on the following well:

• Tour Bus 23 State 506H (30-025-44615)

This well started flowback on 07/04/2018. Should you have any questions or concerns, please 

reach out to us.

Sincerely,

Sarah Ferreyros
Sr. Regulatory Analyst
720-499-1454
Sarah.Ferrevros@cdevinc.com


